REPUBLIC OF NAMIBIA
Ministry of Finance

MEDIA RELEASE

Monday, 03 August 2020

NOTICE TO CLEARING & FORWARDING AGENTS, IMPORTERS & EXPORTERS: ARRANGEMENTS DURING
THE TEMPORARY CLOSSURE OF CUSTOMS & EXCISE OFFICE AT WALVIS BAY

The Ministry of Finance hereby announce the temporary closure of the Customs & Excise Office in Walvis
Bay from 04 — 05 August 2020. This is part of precautionary measures against COVID-19 for possible
exposure to COVID-19.

The port gates both Main Gate , Container Gate as well as the Port Scanner will remain open during office
operational hours (O8HOO to 17HOO) to facilitate the goods that were already released.

All operational enquiries and other related services contact the following persons to assist you.

Clearance: Mr. Jesaja Shangula at +264 81 249 0618. Email Address jesaja.shangula@mof.gov.na

Enforcement: Ms. Pamela Smith at +264 81 262 7366. Email Address pamela.smith@mof.gov.na

Walvis Bay International Airport: Mr. Konias Nghidengwa at +264 81 322 4394 at
konias.nghidengwa@mof gov.na

Enquiries relating to this information should be addressed to Ms. Yoolokeni Haihambo at +264 81 287
9555, Email Address yoolokeni.haihambo@mof.gov.na or to Mr. Theo Mushindi at +264 81 276 6506Email
Address theo.mushindi@mof.gov.na
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